
THE FORD FOUNDATION

320 EAST 43°° STREET

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10017

INTERNATIONAL DIVISION

EUROPEAN ANS INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS November 10 5 1969

Miss Dory Zingg

Institute of European Historical Research

83, Avenue Foch

Paris 16°, France

Dear Miss Zingg:

Another year has rolled around since we exchanged

correspondence about reports on the Foundation's grant of $50,000.

You will recall sending the excellent "financial" report in August, 1968

and interceding with Mr. Rieben to send us a "narrative" detailing

progress over the past year.

Would it be possible to send us a financial for 1968 and 1969?

And to receive Mr. Rieben's updated comments of what has transpired

since his last report?

Also, would you be able to let me know whether you and

Mr. Rieben think the project will be completed by the end of December.

‘ As you will recall, our letter of September 3, 1968 extended the grant

through December 31, 1969. If committed funds will not have been

expended by that time so that a FINAL report could be sent to us, then it

would be necessary for us to do another (third) extension of the grant

period. On the other hand, if you think all will be finished by the end of

the year, I would suggest you and Mr. Rieben wait until then to do the

final report and not bother with an interim one. But it would be helpful

to know if you plan to do this.

With best wishes to all in the office and I still remember your

warm greeting when I stopped by to see you in May.

Sincerely,
“
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